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then promptly send the new replacement rifle to your 611 S,
Rainbow Drive address.

Thank you again for calling this matter to our attention, Mr.
Hales, and we'll be waiting for your reply. Your rifle will
be in my office pending your disposition.

Sincerely,

R e

R.H, Potter, Supervisor
Product Service
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